
 
 
 
 
 
May 2024 
 
Year 6 Behaviour Transition  
 
Dear families 
 
In preparation for the transition to secondary school, the way behaviour reminders are issued in Year 6 is 
being adapted for the remainder of Cycle 3. The system used is similar to that at Dixons Trinity Academy 
and this will further support students in their transition to secondary school. Currently students who are 
not demonstrating our six learning habits first receive a teacher ‘look’, then a verbal warning and finally a 
‘p’ code written in their planner. Two ‘p’ codes in a lesson, or three ‘p’ codes in a day result in a 
correction.  
 
From Monday 3rd June, the verbal warning will be removed for Year 6 students only, meaning that they 
will not receive a verbal reminder to correct their behaviour. Students are aware of this change. They 
understand that they are responsible for their own actions and that the academy values and learning 
habits should always be followed. A list of these can be found in your child’s knowledge organiser folder.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
Mrs Littlewood 
Assistant Principal  


